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PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
IN PROFESSIONAL CONDUCT COMMITTEES 

 
 
The New South Wales Bar Association invites expressions of interest from non-
lawyers to serve in an honorary capacity as a community member of one of the 
Association’s Professional Conduct Committees. 
 
The Committees undertake a variety of work including the investigation of complaints 
(referred by the Legal Services Commissioner) against barristers and provide 
recommendations to the Bar Council.  The Committees meet every three weeks on 
weekdays at 5.00 pm in the City. 
 
Applications in writing, giving brief biographical details, should be submitted 
by Friday 16 June 2017 to: Peter Smith, Deputy Director, Professional Conduct, 
The New South Wales Bar Association, Selborne Chambers, B/174 Phillip 
Street, Sydney NSW 2000, or emailed to pcd@nswbar.asn.au 
 
For more information telephone (02) 9232 4055 
 


